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Upper Thames River Conservation Authority – 
January 30, 2024 Board of Directors Meeting 
Resolution 

On January 30, 2024 the Upper Thames River Board of Directors 

approved the following resolution: 

6.1 Embro Dam Environmental Assessment – BoD-01-24-02 

 

Mover: Sandy Levin 

Seconder: Scotty Zehr 

THAT the Board endorses the EA study and approves proceeding with final posting of 

the Class Environmental Assessment. 

Carried. 
 

 

Please contact our office if you have any questions. 

 

Michelle Viglianti, Administrative Assistant 


